
CALNE METHODIST CHURCH 

 
Notices for the week beginning 26th May

Steward: Lynda Rumming

10.30am– Our worship this morning will be led by Mrs Michele Gard

You can join our Zoom worship by landline telephone.  Dial 0203 051 2874 Then follow 
the instructions You will need to enter the following Meeting ID: 385 422 5136  

Please note: Depending on your phone provider, there may be a charge.  These numbers are classed as national rate num-
bers.  If you do not have phone package, calls from landlines are typically charged up to 16p per minute. Call charges are 
dependent on the time of day, and most providers offer call packages that allow calls free of charge at certain times of the 
day.  Many providers allow up to an hour call.  Currently, if you join at 10.25am, the service and chat is over by 11.20am at 
the very latest.  Please check as we do not want you to incur additional charges.  

You are invited to Zoom Worship this Sunday at 10.30am. Doors Open at10.20am

Please use this link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3854225136 Meeting ID: 385 422 5136

Tuesday 28th May Coffee and Chat

Wednesday 29th May 10.00am Friendly Spaces

12.30pm Prayer lunch will be held in the Alan Bristow room at church 
from 12.30 pm to approx. 1.00 pm. Feel free either to bring your
own lunch, which we will have in the hall to join with anyone else 
who may be there. Or take pot luck with what is being prepared.

1.30 – 
3.00pm

Come and join us for a Knit and Natter in the hall – all crafters 
welcome.

Friday 31st May 6.00pm Church Choir

Saturday 1st June 1.30pm Pride Event at the Recreation Ground 

Sunday 2nd June 10.30am Our worship will be led by Mrs Michele Gard

Today we reflect on this prayer from The Methodist Church Prayer Handbook for 2023-2024:
Dear God, Please be with us when we are sad, scared or frightened. Help us to remember you’re always in our hearts. Amen. 

Sophie, Year 2, Nutgrove Methodist Primary School, St Helen’s 

PRAYER NINE Suggestions for Prayers this week: Pray at either 9 am or 9 pm for the subject suggested in the 
notices each week. Re-assure us of your presence as we do the ordinary things in our lives.

CAN YOU HELP

Stephanie Yeboah is urgently looking for accommodation as she is required to leave her 
existing accommodation by the end of May. 
She is looking for a room/ bedsit within Calne either on a temporary or permanent basis. 
If you can help or want more details, please speak to Ursula Barham or Derek Gard.
Thank you in anticipation.
Derek



Calne Food Bank – Please visit their website for details of their opening times - www.calnefoodbank.co.uk 
They are currently asking for: Tinned meat    Tinned veg    Rice pudding    Custard Pasta Sauce   Cereal Bars 

Please make sure that any food donated is in date

Pride Event 1  st   June at the Recreation Ground in Anchor Road  
We have been asked to have a presence at this event and so we will
be giving out leaflets about our Church services and events. If you

can help with this please sign up on the list in the hall.

Please sign up on the list in the hall if you can help with this event and/or provide
cakes.

The local Army Scripture Reader (ASR) Tiaan De Klerk, who works at MoD Lyneham will be giving an
update at Calne Free Church Hall on Sunday 29 May at 6pm. All are welcome, but it might especially

interest those who have military connections and support the exciting work of sharing the love of Christ with
Service personnel. SASRA has been doing this for 185 years so its great to see how the work has adapted

to the 21st century military environment.

                                                                                                                                                                                     

http://www.calnefoodbank.co.uk/

